
From: Marieke Flament  
Sent: 13 February 2022 15:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0419T 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
We learned today in passing by one of our favourite London mews (Doughty 
Mews) with our son, that there is a plan to cut down 2 magnificent old trees. 
 
Needless to say, we are sad and shocked. 
 
The life in those trees is invaluable, and as we try to save our planet - cutting 
down trees and taking away with them the lives that inhabit them instead of 
looking for alternatives is simply shocking. 
 
We sincerely hope this decision will be reversed, and that common sense will 
prevail to save the trees and with them our future generations.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
A London family in love with the trees 
 
 


